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Number 68(T) of 2025 20/06/2025 

 
Itchen, Northern and Cobden Bridge Dive Inspections  

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that underwater inspections will commence on the Itchen, Northern & 
Cobden Bridge’s on Monday 23rd (Itchen bridge), Tuesday 24th (Northern bridge) & Wednesday 25th 
June (Cobden bridge). Works will be conducted by Commercial and Specialized Diving contractors 
from workboat WIGHT SPIRIT. Operations will commence at 0830 and conclude by or before 1400 on 
each day. 
 
Workboat WIGHT SPIRIT will display the lights, shapes and flags as required by the International 
Regulations for the Prevention of Collisions at Sea and mariners are requested to reduce speed and 
give a wide berth with minimum wash as safe navigation permits when passing. WIGHT SPIRIT will be 
maintaining a listening watch on VHF Channel 12. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep clear of the site during the works. Additional traffic information can be 
requested from Southampton VTS on VHF Channel 12. 
 
 
This notice will be self-cancelling on completion. 

 
Steven Masters, 
Harbour Master 
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